
Friday 9
th
 February Last day of term

Monday 12
th

 - Friday 16
th

 February

Monday 19
th
 February Return to Pre-school

Saturday 23
rd

 March Easter Fun Day

Thursday 28
th
 March Last day of term

Friday 29
th
 March Bank Holiday

EASTER HOLIDAYS Monday 1
st

 April - Friday 12
th

 April

Monday 15th April Return to Pre-school

Website and Facebook Page

Book Tokens will be placed in 

your child's drawer on 

Monday the 19th February.

 It's never too early to find a love for 

books and stories. Feeding our 

childrens' imaginations is incredibly 

rewarding and utterly facinating when 

you discover what they can come up 

with. 

The children can dress up as their favorite character to celebrate World Book Day on Wednesday the 28th 

Feb, Thursday the 29th of Feb or Friday the 1st of March.

We are all looking forward to 

Easter Fun day, if you would like 

to help organise or even help out 

on the day, please let us know 

and the fundraising team can get 

in touch.

HALF TERM

Congratulations and a 

Massive Thank You 
to our new Fundraising 

Committee! Our Christmas Fair  

raised £599.61. 
We would love some feed back on the 

event, what you enjoyed and event what 

you didn't, this will help us when planning 

future events.

Email: bradpolepreschool@gmail.com

Summer Term Funding Forms

Summer Term Funding Forms for 3-4 year olds 

and eligible 2 year olds will be placed in your 

child’s tray in the first week back after the Spring 

half term.  Please ensure you complete the forms 

in full and return to Pre-school by Friday 1st 

March 2024.  Please can we also remind parents 

who are claiming the 30 hour funding to 

reconfirm your information within the 90 day 

timeframe – you should receive an email from 

HMRC when you are required to do this. 

Head Lice

We have had a few cases of head lice at Pre-school so please can you check your child’s head 

regularly.  Further information on how to deal with head lice can be found at: 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits

Just a reminder that we regularly post information, updates and 

calendar dates to our website which can be found at 

www.bradpolepreschool.org.uk.  

We also have a Facebook page where we post information 

so please join as it is a good way to keep up to date with 

events and other things happening at Pre-school.

Extreme Weather

In the event of extreme weather conditions, the Pre-

school will operate in line with Colfox School 

procedures.  If Colfox School is closed, the Pre-school 

will be as well.  Information usually be found online, on 

our Facebook page. Before setting out, please ring the 

Pre-school (01308 456668) if you are not sure.  In the 

event that snow falls while children are at Pre-school, 

please phone the Pre-school to see if you need to come 

and collect your child.  If the decision is made to close 

Colfox School then we would follow this decision.

Illness

Children should be kept at home for 48 hours after the 

last bout of illness.  If you are unsure whether to send 

your child to Pre-school, please phone and check with 

the Pre-school first.  We also ask that you phone and 

let us know if your child is not attending Pre-school for 

any reason.


